
Lancashire Local Pension Board
Meeting to be held on 18 January 2016 

Electoral Division affected:
None

Recent Reports Considered by the Pension Fund Committee
(Appendix 'A' refers)

Contact for further information:
Dave Gorman, (01772) 534261, Legal and Democratic Services, 
dave.gorman@lancashire.gov.uk 

Executive Summary

Consideration of recent Part I reports considered by the Pension Fund Committee.

Recommendation

The Board is recommended to note the Part I reports considered by the Pension 
Fund Committee at its meeting on 27 November 2015, as set out at Appendix 'A', 
and comment as appropriate.

Background and Advice 

The Pension Fund Committee has considered a number of reports at its meeting on 
27 November 2015.

Details of the reports considered are set out at Appendix 'A'.

Board Members have also previously received notification of the Committee agenda 
and reports, upon publication.

The agenda and reports can also be viewed at: 
http://council.lancashire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=183&MId=3976&Ver=4

Consultations

N/A

Implications: 

This item has the following implications, as indicated:

mailto:dave.gorman@lancashire.gov.uk
http://council.lancashire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=183&MId=3976&Ver=4


Risk management

There are no significant risk management implications.

List of Background Papers

Paper Date Contact/Tel

Pension Fund Committee 
Agenda

27 November 2015 Dave Gorman, (01772) 
534261, 

Reason for inclusion in Part II, if appropriate

N/A


